
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday  12th February 2021 

Warton St.Paul’s CE Primary Academy 
 

Weekly Newsletter 

 

As I look back on this half term at Warton St. Paul’s I would like to thank all the 
staff, governors, children and parents for making this half term so positive. Your 
support and commitment towards this new way of working has been greatly appre-
ciated. 

A lot has happened in these last six weeks … and I am excited to write about all 
the other events planned for the coming terms too. 

Please spend time talking through the diary dates with your child and reviewing 
their learning from tis last half term. 

We hope you have a safe and relaxing break. We will see you all when school reo-
pens virtually again Monday 22nd February. 

Stay safe and take care, Mrs Dean 

 

 

 

Well done to you all! 

Amelia, Lewis, Olivia, Matthew and Brooke 

 

 

Upcoming Events and Dates 

Monday 22nd February 2021: School re-opens 

Monday 8th March 2021: Reading Week—lots of exciting activities planned. More 
details to follow. Including live online sessions with Dan Worsley, a local Children’s 
author 

Friday 26th March 2021 School Closes for Easter 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Lockdown and Remote Learning … 
A child’s perspective... 

I am shook. Not only because we have learnt about Earthquakes, but this half 
term has flown by. I was a little bit worried how this half term would go, but I 
cannot believe it has gone so fast. 

We learnt how to measure earthquakes and learned all eight planets and their 
properties. We finished writing our Science Fiction stories and did a murder math 
mystery. We ended this half term with a fun quiz! I got 47 out of 48. 

I hope every one has a good, well deserved half term! 

Written by Violet 

Reporting a Case of Covid19 during the Half Term Break.  

Arrangements for Friday 12th (evening) February – Wednesday 17th February  

COVID test reporting procedures have been put in place within Cidari to allow contact 
tracing for a further five days following the end of school for half term. This is to en-
sure that parents of pupils who have been attending during lockdown can report a positive 
coronavirus test result if their child develops symptoms within 48 hours of their last 
school day. This will ensure that close contacts (staff and pupils) can be informed of the 
need to self-isolate to help prevent the spread of coronavirus within the community over 
half term.  

For the first 5 days of the half term break please report a positive case of COVID19 one 
of the following ways: When you contact us please ensure you give us the following infor-
mation.  

• Your name and contact information  

• Your child’s full name & date of birth  

• The Academy they attend & class  

• The date they first had symptoms (if applicable)  

• The day/ date that they were tested  

• The day/ date they were last in school  

After Wednesday 17th February, if a child tests positive for coronavirus, parents and 
carers should follow contact tracing instructions provided by NHS Test and Trace. 
Where pupils are required to self-isolate due to contact with a positive case following the 
end of term, we do not need to be informed about their absence until the first day of the 
new term. If your child has a place to attend after half term, future cases will be report-
ed directly to the Academy through the usual contact details. above. We will call you back 
if more information is needed.  PLEASE VISIT OUR SCHOOL WEBSITE FOR CONTACT 
DETAILS 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Warton St. Paul's CE Primary Academy 
Parent/Carer Consultation Survey on  

Relationships and Sex Education  

From September 2021 it is a statutory requirement that all schools in England and Wales 
are teaching Relationships and Sex Education as a fundamental part of the curriculum. 
The RSE statutory guidance (2019) document was used to inform the design of our offer. 
At Warton St. Paul's we believe that working in partnership with parents and carers is a 
crucial step in effectively meeting individual pupil needs and continuing to develop a cur-
riculum offer that can help each child reach their potential. Your responses to this sur-
vey will help us understand your views and take these into consideration as we further 
update our curriculum offer to meet the new Relationship and Sex Education require-
ments. Survey data will be treated confidentially. 

Please visit our School Website to complete the survey and read the Draft Policy. 

www.st-pauls-warton.lancs.sch.uk  

Then visit KEY INFORMATION and click on the title link for the consultation. 

https://www.st-pauls-warton.lancs.sch.uk/parent-consultation-for-rse-policy-2021/ 

Your feedback and support is greatly appreciated 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Finally I want to celebrate our awesome children and families.  

They have all been true superheroes during this last half term. 

Well done! 

 

 




